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Channel Way, Preston Revocation of Prohibition of Driving except for access 

STATEMENT OF REASONS 

 

Following a query from the police regarding enforcement in the area, it 

was  discovered that the current Prohibition of Driving except for access Order dating 

back to 1989 was implemented for the use of the old G.E.C. and Custom House and 

is now out dated to the properties in the area.   

Channel Way eastbound is not a "through road" and only supplies commercial 

premises, therefore the restriction serves no purpose.  Following discussions with 

the police it is now proposed to remove the Prohibition of Driving. 

 


